From:

Sent:

Thursday, 23 November 2017 8:16 AM

To:

Policy AGD

Subject:

The discussion paper on possible changes to the Anti-Discrimination Act

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Director, Legal Policy, Department of the Attorney-General and Justice GPO Box 1722 DARWIN

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing in relation to the review of the Anti-Discrimination Act.

I am concerned that certain minorities and people's groups will be disadvantaged by these changes. I'm a practicing Christian and although I am aware that other people have the right to different religious or cultural views to me, I believe that the views of certain groups are overriding other's views. Soon I feel that people who have different approaches to life will be disadvantaged or will be harassed and if the law is changed fined or worse.

I ask you to please not change or weaken our right to express our beliefs corporately.

Also I would ask that you do not change the law so that parents can not bring their children up and educate their children according to their values and beliefs.

Yours sincerely,

